

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.A. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 13th February 2025

Reception 100 days of school

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are excited to announce that we will soon be celebrating a special milestone, 100 days of school. To mark this achievement, we would love for you and your child to take part in a fun and creative activity over the half term: decorating a t-shirt to represent 100 days of learning. The children are then invited to wear their special t-shirt into school on Friday, 28th February 2025 for our 100-day celebrations.

The t-shirts can be any design of their choosing for example, it could be their favourite thing about school so far or they may wish to go more mathematics based like the examples below.







It is set to be a fun, exciting day where we will be playing games, singing songs, reading stories as well as other 100 themed activities throughout the day.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Laura Dilks

Early Years Assistant Headteacher

